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Costumes for “A Christmas Carol” – Monday, 14 December 2009
The Junior classes are now rehearsing regularly for three performances of “A Christmas Carol” on Monday, 14 December and we would be grateful if you could supply your child with a costume for the play.

· Mr Parsons & Mrs Barrow’s classes - main characters – individuals know their own costume – non-speaking parts – Victorians, e.g. trousers, waistcoats, long skirts, aprons, mob caps.

· Mrs Heler’s children will represent money. They will need to wear blue or green with circles of gold or silver to represent coins.

· Mrs Somerfield’s and Mrs Fleet’s children will represent time. They will need to wear black or purple decorated with numbers 1, 2 and 3 or a moon and stars.

· Mrs Rigg’s children will be ghosts wearing grey with silver paper chains.

· Mrs Weatherby’s children will represent the snow. They will need to wear white with silver tinsel.

If you have any problems with your child’s costume, please contact your child’s class teacher as soon as possible.  If you are able to supply items which may be useful to classes other than your child’s please hand them to your child’s class teacher also. Please could all children’s costumes be in school by Monday 7 December in a named bag. Thank you.

The performances will take place on Monday, 14 December in the Civic Centre in the late morning, afternoon and evening. Exact details of times and ticket availability will follow nearer the event. In order to cover the increased costs of hiring the Civic Centre, tickets this year will cost £1.50.

Yours sincerely

G Barrow & G Rigg.

